
 
 
 

 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear , 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240821. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the following 
information: 
 
The number of staff employed by you working from outside of the UK. Please 
provide answers for full time, 6 months per year and other (if other please 
detail duration). 
 
What NHS banding are they and what is their role? I do not wish to have any 
personal information just details of their job title and pay band. 
 
What is your Policy or formal guidance on the subject? Please provide a copy. 
 
The Trust currently has one person working overseas in an IT security role as part of 
a legacy case from a pilot trial. However, that arrangement ceases at the end of 
September 2024. We are unable to specify the job title or banding as that could be 
easily identifiable to the individual. 

Agile working outside of the UK is no longer supported, therefore, we do not have a 
policy or formal guidance on this. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


